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Comments: Dear Forest Plan Revision Team,

| appreciate that the current draft supports the continuation of Proposed Wilderness. | remain concerned about
the future of the Nez/Clear potential removal of 40,000 acres of Proposed Wilderness on the Idaho side.

| strongly support the Blackfoot Clearwater Stewardship Project in its entirety on the Seeley Lake Ranger District.
Marshall Peak/West Fork clearwater, Grizzly Basin, Monture Creek and North Fork Blackfoot Recommended
Wilderness should be maintained as Recommended Wilderness. It is hoped that the current legislation to
formally include these as designated Wilderness will become law soon. Further, the Otatsy and Spread
Mountain Recreation Areas should be supported as proposed by the Blackfoot Clearwater Stewardship
legislation.

Cube Iron Silcox area holds many values and should be included as Proposed Wilderness.

In Rock Creek, the Stoney Mountain Roadless area should be included as Proposed Wilderness based on the
values of the landscape.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Mack Long



